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Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Mary Ann Schwab <e33maschwab@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, March 21 , 201810:11 AM 
Crail , Tim ; Commissioner Fritz; Council Clerk - Testimony 
Council Clerk - Testimony; Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Fish; Commissioner Saltzman; 
Commissioner Eudaly; City Auditor, Mary Hull Caballero 

Subject: Re: mas response to *273 Authorize an additional position under the Open and 
Accountable Elections Program within the Office of Neighborhood Involvement (Ordinance) 

Hi Tim: 
This response to my earlier email a few days ago would have been most helpful. 
I hope Commissioner Fritz has the Mayor and Commissioner fullest attention - especially Commissioner Dan Saltzman. 
Thank you, 
mas 

On Mar 21, 2018, at 8:38 AM, Crail, Tim <Tim.Crail@portlandoregon.gov> wrote : 

Mary Ann, 

Commissioner Fritz held a meeting in late 2017 with many community partners, 
including a representative from the League of Woman Voters to discuss placement of 
the Open and Accountable Election system in our office. There was general support for 
moving forward with this option because of a lack of other viable options and because 
community partners know that Commissioner Fritz is passionate about this program and 
will do everything she can to ensure it is successful. 

It is critical that we move forward very quickly if we are going to get someone hired in 
time to implement the program for the 2020 election. Pulling this item and having a 
public process or trying to find a community organization to run the program would 
make it impossible to implement in time for 2020. I hope the item is not pulled because 
doing so could be the death knell of the program. 

Tim Crail 
Chief of Staff I Commissioner Amanda Fritz 
City Hall: 1221 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 220 Portland, Oregon 97204 
tim.crail@portlandoregon.gov I (503) 823-3988 

Pronouns: he/him/his 

The City of Portland is committed to providing equal access. The City will reasonably 
modify polices/procedures and provide accommodation, translation, interpretation, 
auxiliary aids, or other services to persons with disabilities. Please call 503-823-3008, 
TTY at 503-828-6868 or the Oregon Relay Service: 711 with such requests or 
visit http://www.portlandoregon.gov/bibs/article/454403 
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503-823-3008: Traducci6n e interpretaci6n I Chuyen NgG' ho~c Phien Djch I ffifli.l:§xf~i.l 
nr..1cbMeHHb1~h1m1 ycTHbl~ nepeB0A I ffifl~ * t=. fiiffi.~ I Traducere sau lnterpretare 

I nr..1cbMeHHb1~ r..1 ycTHbl~ nepeB0A ITurjumida ama Fasiraadda 

From: Mary Ann Schwab [mailto:e33maschwab@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 8:17 AM 
To: Commissioner Saltzman <dan@portlandoregon.gov>; Council Clerk- Testimony 
<CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Wheeler, Mayor <MayorWheeler@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Fritz 
<amanda@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Fish <nick@portlandoregon .gov>; Commissioner Eudaly 
<chloe@portlandoregon.gov>; City Auditor, Mary Hull Caballero 
<AuditorHullCaballero@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: mas response to *273 Authorize an additional position under the Open and Accountable 
Elections Program within the Office of Neighborhood Involvement (Ordinance) 

Good Morning Commissioner Saltzman, and Council Colleagues: 

I am asking you to pull 273 from today's agenda, until the public has a voice in the discussion. 
Yes, I have watched the Mayor's Budget Work sessions - and believe this is being fast tracked and 
rightly so. 
To Commissioner Fritz credit - she promised to get the Voter Owned Elections back on track prior to 
leaving 
office. On the note, I truly believe she will be selected - thanks to Fix-Our-Parks, and keen attention to 
details during that grueling budget work session. And I also wish to acknowledge Andrew Scott's 
attention to 
details - WHY? 

I now understand why our City Auditor Mary Hull refuse to take on the new program. Having said that 
I trust Commissioner Saltzman will think twice before tweak the City Charter - again without public 
input. 

Has anyone of you taken time to contact the League of Women's Portland office to manage the Open 
and Accountable Elections Program? 

Mary Ann Schwab, Community Advocate 
605 SE 38th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97214 

*273 Authorize an additional position under the Open and Accountable Elections Program within the Office of 
Neighborhood Involvement (Ordinance) 
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Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Fish; Commissioner Eudaly; City Auditor, 
Mary Hull Caballero 
mas response to *273 Authorize an additional position under the Open and Accountable 
Elections Program within the Office of Neighborhood Involvement (Ordinance) 

Good Morning Commissioner Saltzman, and Council Colleagues: 

I am asking you to pull 273 from today's agenda, until the public has a voice in the discussion. 
Yes, I have watched the Mayor's Budget Work sessions - and believe this is being fast tracked and rightly so. 
To Commissioner Fritz credit - she promised to get the Voter Owned Elections back on track prior to leaving 
office. On the note, I truly believe she will be selected - thanks to Fix-Our-Parks, and keen attention to 
details during that grueling budget work session. And I also wish to acknowledge Andrew Scott's attention to 
details - WHY? 

I now understand why our City Auditor Mary Hull refuse to take on the new program. Having said that 
I trust Commissioner Saltzman will think twice before tweak the City Charter - again without public input. 

Has anyone of you taken time to contact the League of Women's Portland office to manage the Open 
and Accountable Elections Program? 

Mary Ann Schwab, Community Advocate 
605 SE 38th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97214 

*273 Authorize an additional position under the Open and Accountable Elections Program within the Office of 
Neighborhood Involvement (Ordinance) 
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